
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF OVERLAND PARK 
CITY COUNCIL 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Overland Park, Kansas, will 
hold a public hearing on the City's Comprehensive Plan on Monday, December 7, 2020.  
The public hearing will be held at 7:30 p.m. in the City Council Chamber, first floor of 
City Hall, 8500 Santa Fe Drive.  The public hearing will consider the following: 
 
Comprehensive Plan Changes – PLM2020-00059 
 
Several changes are being considered this year to the City's Comprehensive Plan that 
include map changes to the Future Development Plan, and updates to the 
Neighborhoods Element, Housing Element, and Education and Information Element.   
 
 
Sent to the The Legal Record for publication on Tuesday, September 15, 2020. 


